
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
ALLERGEN WARNING 

Maketū Foods Ltd 

Maketū Pies brand Steak & Mushroom Pie 

Batch: 06062023  

FRESH USE BY: 24 June 2023  

FROZEN BEST BEFORE: 15 Jun 2024 

 
Attention customers 

 

Maketū Foods Ltd is recalling the above product due to the presence of an undeclared 

allergen (fish). The Maketū Pies brand Smoked Fish Pie has been incorrectly packaged 
as Steak and Mushroom.  

  

If you have an allergy to fish and have purchased this product, please do not 
consume. If you have consumed this product and have any concerns about your 
health, seek medical advice.  

 

Consumers with a fish allergy should return the product to this store for a full 
refund. 

 

Maketū Foods Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any inconvenience that 
this may cause. 

 

Maketū Foods Ltd  
6 Little Waihi Road, Maketū 
0800 367 7437 
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